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TO RECEIVE THE MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
HIS EXCELLENCY ALÍ RODRÍGUEZ ARAQUE

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC OF VENEZUELA
OEA-0015
Washington, D.C., February 10, 2005
Excellency:
[image: image2.wmf] 

 

PERMANENT COUNCIL

 


I have the honor to address Your Excellency, in your capacity as Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States, to ask that you kindly convene a special protocolary meeting of the Council you chair to welcome His Excellency Alí Rodíguez Araque, Minister of Foreign Affairs if the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, on Wednesday, February 23, 2005.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Nelson Pineda

Ambassador, Alternate Representative
His Excellency
Manuel María Cáceres
Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Paraguay
  to the Organization of American States
Chair of the Permanent Council
Washington, D.C.
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